Please join us
in wishing
Carolyn
a happy retirement
after a long and
exceptional career
at the
University of Waterloo

Thursday, November 28th, 2013
11:30 am —1:30 pm
HH 373

Contributions for a gift can be sent to

Please RSVP by Thursday, November 21st Debbie, Dean of Arts Office, PAS 2409.

Debbie Stanley-Pallas A card will be available in Debbie’s office,
dpallas@uwaterloo.ca and at the reception, for you to sign and
Extension 32400 write your best wishes to Carolyn.

Light refreshments will be available




